
THANK YOU!   
 

We are so proud of our students and their generosity on helping to 
stock the shelves of the Tabor Food Pantry during this busy holiday 
season!  Thank you to our parents and staff also for working with us 
to accomplish this project!  We had the goal of collecting 400 items 
this year and are proud to announce that we were able to top that! 

Together, we brought in exactly _492___ items!   

Truly, this has been done in the spirit of the season—the giving of one’s 
self to others, and to that we say, “THANK YOU! 

************************* 

In celebration of reaching this goal, the PTO Board would like to invite each 
class to join us in a special showing of the holiday movie,  

How the Grinch Stole Christmas   

Thursday, December 15—Preschool 

Friday, December 16—Kindergarten-5th Grade 

And to add to the fun, students are invited to wear their pajamas to school 
that day!  

 


